
From: Schimsa, Rebecca
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/3/2013 11:40:19 AM
Subject: FW: Hello Ms. Schimsa

 
 
From: Mike Davis [mailto:mikecdavis@results110.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 11:21 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Hello Ms. Schimsa
 
Good morning Ms. Schimsa,


Hope you are ready for a great 4th of July celebration!


My name is Mike Davis and I just left you a VM. 


I am a broker/agent with a company who will be participating in the upcoming RFP for the Identity Theft 
solution. This is being led by Ms. Hall in Procurement.


DHEC's Karla Mew suggested I contact the Governor's office to secure the current information relative to the 
incumbent's documentation to procure the Identity Theft solution that Governor Haley initiated last year, under 
the FOIA.


Will you give me a call to discuss this process, ie what you need from me? How long does this process take to 
secure the information? What kind of information may be available?


I am a current vendor with the State of SC and recently won a contract, so I am familiar with the solicitation 
process. However, I have never requested data from your office before. I don't know, what I don't know, if that 
makes sense.


Kind regards,


Mike Davis

803-237-3277
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